
ComEd Responses to Nov. 15, 2022 SAG Meeting Questions 
 

1. Will ComEd’s underspend from 2022 be rolled into next year's budget or some reconciled via the 
rider (returned to ratepayers)? (Karen Lusson) 

• Response: ComEd’s underspend in 2022 will be spent in 2023-2025. 
 

2. How are the utilities working with Mick Prince and the state weatherization program to increase 
weatherization worker capacity? Is there any communication there between the two? (Karen 
Lusson)  

• Response: ComEd and its implementation contractors are engaged with Mick Prince and 
Wayne Hartel.  Last year, we offered additional dollars for training, but at that time a 
need wasn't identified.  That said, we have an upcoming meeting scheduled with Mick 
(and Wayne), to review their new offering, Weatherization Plus, and see if there is an 
opportunity for collaboration.  We will be sure to check-in with them again about 
workforce development/training then and can share an update if any needs are 
identified and can share updates. 

 
3. ComEd to send additional detail on their APA award-winning project. 

• Response: Here is the link to APA-IL’s awards page: https://www.ilapa.org/awards.  It is 
the Best Practice Award for the 1212 Larkin project, which ComEd’s Affordable Housing 
New Construction Program supported. 

 

https://www.ilapa.org/awards

